
 

 

9th July 2018  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Litter Pick & Field Study Trip 
 
As a continuation of this year’s focus on plastic pollution in Year 6, we will be carrying out a 

litter pick at Chorlton Ees on Tuesday 17th July. All children will be provided with protective 
gloves, bin bags and litter pickers. They will also be fully briefed on the type of items that 
should or should not be picked up.  

 
In addition to this, the children will also be carrying out a short field study to identify and 

categorise plants and animals in the local environment. This is part of our science topic. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes. School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn 

for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper, appropriate clothing 
to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be provided. 
 

We will walk to Chorlton Ees at 9.15am and will be back in time for lunch.  
 
If any parents/carers are able to accompany us on this trip, please contact the office or relevant 

class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Kat Rowe, Wendy Gibson and Natalie Gomez 
Year 6 teachers 

 


